
19th Sunday of the Year

I am the Bread of Life

Jesus said to the crowd: ’I am the bread of life. And the

bread that I shall give is my flesh for the life of the

world’. By far the most extraordinary gift that God has

given to his people is the Eucharist. In it we are invited

constantly to receive the Body and Blood of Christ as our

nourishment for the journey of life. In it we celebrate the

salvation of the world and renew that salvation every time

we celebrate it. This week is a time to reflect on our

appreciation of this wonderful gift and renew our

enthusiasm for it. Because it is so accessible we can get

used to it and take it for granted and we can lose the joy of

our celebration. In the Eucharist God speaks most clearly

of the extent of his love and how special each of us is to

him. To live as a people of the Eucharist we need also

speak clearly of our love for one another in our homes and

in our faith community. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Pray for Priests - This week we pray for:

Fr.George McLaughlin, 10th, Fr. Patrick

McLaughlin, RIP, 11th, Fr. Peter

McLaughlin, 12th, Fr. Stephen McLaughlin,

13th, MGR. Ignatius McQuillan, 14th and

Fr. Peter Madden, 15th August.

Masses during the Week

Monday & Tuesday: 9.00am; Wednesday:

No Morning Mass. Thursday: 9.00am

Friday 14th August: 7.30pm - Vigil of the Assumption

Saturday: 11.00am (Feast of the Assumption)

Sunday: 9.00am; 11.00am

Anniversary Masses during the Week

Friday 14th August at 7.30pm

Edward & Rosetta Kearney of Newton, RIP. 

Saturday 15th August at 7.30pm

Kelly Maria McGoldrick, RIP.
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THANK YOU BOBBY

Bobby Finn is retiring as Sacristan

after years of voluntary and dedicated

service, at weekend Mass, daily

Masses, Weddings and Funerals,

Missions and Novenas.

We will be making a small presentation to Bobby

next Friday 14th August after the evening Mass, the

vigil of The Feast of the Assumption. 

There will be a cup of tea afterwards in the

Quiet Room at the back of the Church, 

as we had during the Novena. Everyone Welcome.



Website: www.greenlough.com

IOSAS Centre and Celtic Prayer Garden,

Lenamore Road, Derryvane, Muff, Co Donegal.

There will be a Mass held to honour Mary, Mother of

Jesus at The Celtic Prayer Garden, the IOSAS Centre

on Saturday 15th August at 3pm. Refreshments will be

served afterwards at The IOSAS Centre. All Welcome 

Tel: 0035374 9384866. Visit www.celticprayergarden.com

Thank You.

Paddy & Patricia McPeake would like to thank everyone

who attended the Coffee Day in Bellaghy last weekend.

Thanks also to the Local Businesses who donated money

and prizes for the raffle. Enough money has been raised to

buy the defibrillator. Also a donation will be made to the

Royal Victoria Hospital where Carla is currently being

treated. Thank You.

KNOCK

BANN VALLEY COMMUNITY - ACTIVITY CAMP

Week long Activity Camp from

17th - 21st August at Clady

Hall for children aged between

7 and 11. Hours of camp will

be 10am - 2pm. Children will be

encouraged to use Irish language during the activities.

Price is £2.50/day or £10 per child for the full week.

Application forms available by emailing

aidanmcpeake112@gmail.com or contact 075 2566 7673.

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock: Bishop Donal invites

people and priests of the Diocese of Derry to join him on

pilgrimage to our national shrine at Knock on Saturday

September 26th. This date coincides with the National

Eucharistic Congress. Parishioners may book directly with

the Diocesan Pilgrimage Office. Contact: Geraldine on

07517965752 Cost: £30 inclusive of evening meal in

Knock House Hotel.

Living the Sunday Liturgy

Prayer Focus

Increase your spirit within us. 

What does this mean in your life?

Is there anyone with whom you are not at peace?

Do something to rectify that this week.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES

SUNDAYS:

Vigil:7.30pm

Morning:

9.00am & 11am

Holydays:

Vigil: 7.30pm

During the day:

9.00am & 11am

WEEKDAYS:

Mon - Thurs:

9.00am

Friday: 7.30pm

Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:

7.30pm

CONFESSIONS:

Saturdays:

After Vigil Mass 

Eves of First

Fridays &

Holydays:

After evening

Mass

TELEPHONE NOS: 

Fr Oliver Crilly:

2582 1190

Parish Office:

2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:

2582 1066

St. Mary’s

College:

2582 1370

St. Oliver Plunkett GAC 

FUNDRAISING GOLF DAY

Friday 21st August at Moyola Park

Golf Club (First Tee off time:12.00noon).

Four Ball cost - £120. If interested

contact: Paul O�Neill at 07974197193,

Christopher Henry at 07749111669 or

Ruairi McGlinchey at 07814955554.

ANNUAL BANN CYCLE TOUR 

Sunday 23rd August.

Every Wednesday night at 7.00pm

Alan Donegan will take out cyclists

so that they would be prepared to take part in the tour.

We would be grateful for your support.

Lotto Results -  3/8/15: 18, 8, 9 & 6 - No Winner. £25

winners: S. Flannigan c/o Clady Meats & George Friel,

Skerdan Road. Next Week�s Jackpot: £5000.

Parish Newsletter - Please submit all

notices this week by Wednesday lunchtime.

Thank You. Tel: 2582 1190 or

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Collections: 2/8 - Weekly/Monthly:

£1712.20; Building Fund: £75.

Thank you for your generosity.


